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Local Lodge Golf Tournament
Scheduled for August 28th

Contact Ed Bonefas or Jon Weinrich
for information.  Sign up sheet will be

available in Club Room.

Our Lodge has received 2 grants this year from
the Elks National Foundation.  We have

received the Beacon Grant for $3500 that will
be used for the Veterans and Families in our

area in partnership with the Page County
Veterans Affairs.  And we have received the

Gratitude Grant for $2500 that will be used in
partnership with the Shenandoah Community
Food Pantry.  Congrats to our Lodge for our

success within our community and being able to
partner with two great organizations.

Sickness and Distress
Please keep the family of Steve Selby

 in your thoughts and prayers.

Club Friday
will be available on

August 6th
August 13th
August 20th
August 27th

Come join your friends at the Lodge!

Why Join the Fidelity Club?
•Ease: The ENF Fidelity Club recognizes 
automatic, regularly scheduled donations 
through your bank account or credit card. These
donations occur monthly (minimum $5).
•Eco-Friendly: Save a tree and save time with 
paperless donations!
•Convenience: No need to purchase stamps or 
mail a check. It takes just five minutes to sign 
up, and you’re good to go!
•Flexibility: You can increase, modify or cancel 
your gift at any time.
•Security: It's safe, reliable and allows the ENF 
to spend less time on administration and more 

time on our charitable mission.  Ready to 
Join? Becoming a member of the Fidelity 
Club is simple! Enroll online 
at enf.elks.org/recurring and start your gift 
today!

Special Events at the Lodge this month:
Only Lodge Meeting – August 5th

Brown Shoe Fit Manager's Meetings – 
August 15th - 18th

House Committee Meeting – August 18th

Come Join Us with Your Thoughts!

District Deputy Meeting  August 15th
West DesMoines Lodge  

Couples Night – August 26th

Labor Day Parade – Essex, Ia  Contact Doug Mc.

Sept. 11th.  Special service to

honor those fallen on 9/11-

Welcome Back Bruce and Shelly A and Bob and

Sally Iske from Tampa and your trip to the Elks

National Convention

ENF News
As of July 15 , Shenandoah Lodge is once again leading the State in giving to the Elks
National Foundation. Currently we are $14.04 per member, with donations exceeding

$3800.00 so far. Our Exalted Ruler Bruce Anderson has set a goal of $25.00 per member by
March 30th. The Lodge ENF committee will be busy with fundraisers as the year progresses
so please help out with your donations. Thank you to all the members who  give to the ENF

and we all can be proud of our Lodge continuing to lead the State .
Any questions please let me know

Roger McQueen, PSP   Lodge ENF Chairman


